Dear WFSJ Nominating Committee,
| am writing on behalf of the board of the Balkan Network of Science Journalists to provide
minutes of our selection process for our two candidates to the WFSJ board: Saray Gulsen from

Turkey, and Jelena Kalinic from Bosnia and Herzegovina.

We’ve circulated your call for nominations to all our members. We then received two
nominations.

We discussed the nominations at our AGM held on 13 September 2024 in Slovenia, and decided
to ask for more details from the two candidates and then for our board to vote online whom to

back.

Once we had the extra detail from the candidates we held an online vote, with results saying
we should back both of the candidates.

Feel free to get in touch with any question.
Best wishes,
Mico Tatalovic,

BNSJ board member and note taker at the 2024 AGM
micho.tatalovic@gmail.com
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